
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

An invitation to all parents and carers of 
children with special and additional needs to 

our 
APPROACH meeting 

 
(Allowing Positive Parents Real Opportunity for 

Action, Change and Help) 
10.30am – 12.30pm Friday June 20th 

Diocesan House, Easton (just off the A47) 
 
 
 

Meet representatives from the 
Children’s Services Customer Service Team  

and find out what happens when there are complaints about 
schools and services. 

 
Meet other parents and carers 

and share information and experiences. 
 

 
Easy access from the A47 at the Ringland Hills/Easton 

roundabout. Free parking. Refreshments. Friendly welcome 
guaranteed! 

 
For further information contact: Kim Barber, Disability Co-ordinator 
Tel:  01603 671415, 07795 332 954, e-mail: kim.barber@norfolk.gov.uk 
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